
  barren 4723 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  barren 4723 # steiros {sti'-ros}; a contraction from 4731 (as
stiff and unnatural); "sterile": -- {barren}.[ql

  bed 4766 # stronnumi {strone'-noo-mee}; or simpler stronnuo
{strone-noo'-o}; prolongation from a still simpler stroo {stro'-
o} (used only as an alternate in certain tenses; probably akin
to 4731 through the idea of positing); to "strew", i.e. spread
(as a carpet or couch): -- make {bed}, furnish, spread, strew.[ql

  delicacy 4764 # strenos {stray'-nos}; akin to 4731; a
"straining", "strenuousness" or "strength", i.e. (figuratively)
luxury (voluptuousness): -- {delicacy}.[ql

  e-)stablish 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed
derivative of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to
turn resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to
confirm: -- fix, ({e-)stablish}, stedfastly set, strengthen.[ql

  fix 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed derivative
of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to turn
resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to confirm:
-- {fix}, (e-)stablish, stedfastly set, strengthen.[ql

  furnish 4766 # stronnumi {strone'-noo-mee}; or simpler
stronnuo {strone-noo'-o}; prolongation from a still simpler
stroo {stro'-o} (used only as an alternate in certain tenses;
probably akin to 4731 through the idea of positing); to "strew",
i.e. spread (as a carpet or couch): -- make bed, {furnish},
spread, strew.[ql

  make 4732 # stereoo {ster-eh-o'-o}; from 4731; to solidify, i.
e. confirm (literally or figuratively): -- establish, receive
strength, {make} strong.[ql

  make 4766 # stronnumi {strone'-noo-mee}; or simpler stronnuo
{strone-noo'-o}; prolongation from a still simpler stroo {stro'-
o} (used only as an alternate in certain tenses; probably akin
to 4731 through the idea of positing); to "strew", i.e. spread
(as a carpet or couch): -- {make} bed, furnish, spread, strew.[ql

  receive 4732 # stereoo {ster-eh-o'-o}; from 4731; to solidify,
i.e. confirm (literally or figuratively): -- establish,
{receive} strength, make strong.[ql

  set 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed derivative
of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to turn
resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to confirm:
-- fix, (e-)stablish, stedfastly {set}, strengthen.[ql

  spread 4766 # stronnumi {strone'-noo-mee}; or simpler stronnuo
{strone-noo'-o}; prolongation from a still simpler stroo {stro'-
o} (used only as an alternate in certain tenses; probably akin
to 4731 through the idea of positing); to "strew", i.e. spread
(as a carpet or couch): -- make bed, furnish, {spread}, strew.[ql

  stedfast 4731 # stereos {ster-eh-os'}; from 2476; stiff, i.e.
solid, stable (literally or figuratively): -- {stedfast}, strong,
 sure.[ql

  stedfastly 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed
derivative of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to
turn resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to
confirm: -- fix, (e-)stablish, {stedfastly} set, strengthen.[ql

  strength 4732 # stereoo {ster-eh-o'-o}; from 4731; to solidify,
 i.e. confirm (literally or figuratively): -- establish, receive
{strength}, make strong.[ql

  strengthen 4741 # sterizo {stay-rid'-zo}; from a presumed
derivative of 2476 (like 4731); to set fast, i.e. (literally) to
turn resolutely in a certain direction, or (figuratively) to
confirm: -- fix, (e-)stablish, stedfastly set, {strengthen}.[ql

  strew 4766 # stronnumi {strone'-noo-mee}; or simpler stronnuo
{strone-noo'-o}; prolongation from a still simpler stroo {stro'-
o} (used only as an alternate in certain tenses; probably akin
to 4731 through the idea of positing); to "strew", i.e. spread
(as a carpet or couch): -- make bed, furnish, spread, {strew}.[ql

  strong 4731 # stereos {ster-eh-os'}; from 2476; stiff, i.e.
solid, stable (literally or figuratively): -- stedfast, {strong},
 sure.[ql

  strong 4732 # stereoo {ster-eh-o'-o}; from 4731; to solidify,
i.e. confirm (literally or figuratively): -- establish, receive
strength, make {strong}.[ql

  sure 4731 # stereos {ster-eh-os'}; from 2476; stiff, i.e.
solid, stable (literally or figuratively): -- stedfast, strong,
{sure}.[ql
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